
NEWSLETTER 21st April 2023 

 

It’s lovely to see the children again, we hope you all had a lovely 
Easter holiday.  

 
Let’s hope the children are all refreshed and ready for another 

busy term of learning. 

 

 

 

  



We will be celebrating the coronation in school with various fun activities and 
ask that the children come to school wearing red, white and blue clothes. 

 
In addition we are also having another ’Quidditch Day’, a big favourite with 
the children. The children can change into their PE kits for their session if 

necessary. 

Our new children for September have all been  
informed that they have been offered a place at 
our school, we look forward to welcoming them in 
September. 
 
We still have a few places available if you know of 
anybody that would like to join our lovely school 
please spread the word. 



LITTER PICKING 

Halton Borough Council have worked with Year 3 and 4 pupils and have spoken to 
them about taking care of their local environment and how to keep things tidy 
by putting their litter into bins. The children went out equipped with litter pick-
ers and really enjoyed themselves filling the bin bags with litter. 

 

One of the residents was so pleased to see the children being so enthused while 
taking care of their local area that he gave a member of staff some money to 
buy the children some sweets. 

  

Some of our Year 3 children were so inspired that 
they carried on collecting at school and are creating 
their very own SJF Environmental group. 



This week our class  
winners are  

Year 5.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Connor from Year 5.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  

Aoife from Year 1. 
                               

 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?
pid=MTA101634&v=89.2 

 

19th April 2023 

1st May - School closed-Bank Holiday 
8th May— School closed-Bank Holiday 
8th May - SATS week 
13th May - Year 4 First Holy Communion 
15th May - Year 6 trip to Condover Hall 
22nd May - Year 4 trip to CHET 
25th May - School closed until 7th June 
 
 

There are 2 more strike days— 27th April and 2nd May. Only 
year 6 pupils will be in school. 

Dolce is phasing out the direct debit option for payment for 
school meals as from August 2023.  

May we remind you that the Extra Club bookings and 
payments are now done through the school spider app. 

Please read the Parent Governor candidate applications 
and vote by Friday 28th April. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=89.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=89.2


GIRLS RUGBY—Scan QR 
code for more info 


